



February 16, 2016

Mr. Bob Faith 660 S. Parkcrest Mesa, AZ 85206

Dear Bob:

This letter is written in thanks for the outstanding entertainment you provided at our company party recently! In fact, thanks for being the great entertainment for parties I have organized twice now! Everyone loved the show-- and you were just as great in 2016, as the last time you did a party for me in 2001! My how the time has flown by—and you're still doing such great work!

I'm keeping Bob Faith—America's Hottest Hypnotist on my "go to" list for entertainment. Stay well, my friend!

Sincerely

Tanya Haney

Administrative Services Manager